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D A T E  : December 23, 2024 
 
TO   : ALL PCVHAI MEMBERS 
 
FROM   : BOARD OF TRUSTEES 
 
SUBJECT  : NON-RENEWAL OF PROPERTY MANAGEMENT AGENCY 
 
CIRCULAR NO. : PCVHAI-CIRCULAR-2024-12-038 
 

 

 

The Board of Trustees has made the decision to transition to a new property 

management agency. Our current contract with Primefrontier Property 

Management Inc. (PPMI) will expire on December 31, 2024. To ensure a 

smooth transition, PPMI will continue to serve as our property management 

partner until February 28, 2025. A new management agency has been 

selected and will officially assume their duties beginning March 1, 2025. 

During this transition period, all village operations and administrative 

services will continue as usual for all members. 

 

Sincerely,  

Board of Trustees, PCVHAI 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


